
 
 
 
To: Handball Association of Poland 
 
 

Vienna, 05 November 2014 / RaV 
 

 
New EHF Referee couple 
 
 
Dear Handball Friends, 
 
The referee couple Jakub JERLECKI / Maciej LABUN was observed by a group of EHF experts 
during the 16th EHF Referee Candidates Course held in Vienna/AUT from 30.10.-02.11.2014. 
 
Based on the reports from this course, the above mentioned referees from Poland 
participated successfully in the various events and tests and also proved their abilities on the 
playing court during their matches. 
 
The European Handball Federation therefore awards the Polish referee pair 
 

Jakub JERLECKI / Maciej LABUN 
with the status of 
EHF Referee  

 
Both referees were informed by the EHF directly with a certificate. They as well received 
their EHF adidas referee uniforms and all other relevant documentation. 
 
We welcome both and wish them much success officiating the EHF competitions.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 

      
    

Dragan Nachevski  Vladimir Rancik 
CC Refereeing Competitions 

 
 
 
Copy: CC, MC, TRC 
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